MEMORANDUM

TO : City Clerk’s Office

FROM : Chairman William B. Vega, Assistant Chief
City of Port St. Lucie Municipal Police Office
Retirement Trust Fund

DATE : December 16, 2020

SUBJECT : Submission of Adopted Final Actual Expenses Budget

As required in Senate Bill 172, pleased find attached a copy of the approved final
actual expenses for the FY 2019-2020 Administrative Budget for the City of Port St.
Lucie Municipal Police Officers’ Retirement Trust Fund.
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Attachment (Approved Final Actual Expenses Budget)



